Heather Merry 629 S Illinois Ave Villa Park, IL 60181 302-249-4678

June 28, 2016

To the District 7 Board Members,

Please consider this letter as a formal resignation from my current teaching position as a Special Education teacher at Wood Dale Junior High. Effectively immediately, upon receipt of this letter, I am resigning my position with District 7. The decision to leave was not an easy one and I am going to miss the students, families, and staff members within District 7 and Wood Dale Junior High.

I would like to thank the Board for the opportunity to have been a part of District 7 for the last three years and for the professional development opportunities that were provided me throughout my time with District 7. My time at Wood Dale Junior High allowed me to grow professionally in my co-teaching experiences, my interactions and communication with parents, as well as expanding my understanding of cultural diversity within the classroom.

Upon review, I request that you please confirm the process of my resignation. Thank you again for the opportunity to be a part of District 7 and for your consideration in my resignation.

Sincerely,

Heather Merry

Heather Meny

JUN 28 2016
BY: